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U-46 Food and Nutrition Services to be 

Honored for Achievement  

Department recognized for success ahead of  

National School Lunch Week 

 
ELGIN - School District U-46’s Food and Nutrition Services department will 

be honored with an “Accent on Achievement” during Monday night’s Board of 

Education meeting just ahead of National School Lunch Week. 

 

The federally-funded National School Lunch Program (NSLP) has been 

serving the nation’s children since 1946 and provides nutritionally balanced, 

healthy meals to more than 30 million children every day. National School 

Lunch Week will be celebrated in schools across the country Oct. 14-18, 

2019. 

 

School District U-46 serves 3.35 million lunches annually, with an average of 

18,700 students eating a school lunch each day, said Elena Hildreth, director 

of the Food and Nutrition Services department. 

 

“I’m proud of the strides my team has made in making school lunches 

healthier and more appealing to students,” Hildreth said. “School lunch is an 

important part of ensuring students have the fuel they need to learn and 

grow.”  

 

Nine of the District’s elementary schools offer salad bars where students can 

customize their own salad; 10 more salad bars will open by January 2020.  

Elementary students now also have the option of a cold or hot lunch entree 

each day.  

 

At the secondary level, a number of “house special” pizzas are offered, and 

stations have been set up so students can customize everything from pasta 

to rice bowls, chicken wings to baked potatoes.  



 

 

Starting this school year, the District is now also working to ensure the 

custom meals it offers to students with documented allergies are similar to 

the meals served off the primary menu.   

 

“Our dietician works closely with our nurses and families to ensure they have 

allergy sensitive meals available that are as close as possible to the posted 

menu,” Hildreth said.  

  

Schools throughout the District will be celebrating National School Lunch 

Week with games, activities, and special menus.  

 

Hildreth will be at Monday’s Board meeting to accept the “Accent on 

Achievement” certificate for the Food and Nutrition Services department at 7 

p.m. in room 140 at the Educational Services Center. 

 

### 

  

School District U-46 serves families in 11 communities: Bartlett, Elgin, 

Hanover Park, South Elgin, Streamwood and Wayne, as well as portions of 

Carol Stream, Hoffman Estates, St. Charles, Schaumburg, and West 

Chicago. In total, the District encompasses 90 square miles within the Fox 

River Valley, approximately 45 minutes west of downtown Chicago, and 

includes communities within Cook, DuPage and Kane counties. More than 

39,000 pre-K through twelfth graders attend the 57 District schools and 

programs. To learn more, Visit the U-46 website, or like us on Facebook and 

follow us on Twitter. 
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